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DATE: June 8, 2023 
TO: Chief Administrative Officer 
FROM: Krista De Sousa, Economic Development Assistant 
SUBJECT: Economic Development Select Committee Recommendations to Council 

 

At the Economic Development Select Committee (EDSC) meeting held on April 6, 2023, the 
Committee made the following recommendation(s) for consideration by Council: 

1. That the Transportation Masterplan be a key component in the OCP review; and  
2. That the EDSC be consulted regularly throughout the OCP review process to ensure the 

Employment Lands Strategy is incorporated. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Report Prepared by: Krista De Sousa, Economic Development Assistant 
Reviewed by: Stacey Crawford, Director of Economic Development 
Approved for Inclusion: Jennifer Russell, Corporate Officer 
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